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BOARDMAN PLANNING COMMISSION VACANCY

The City of Boardman has a vacancy on the Planning Commission and is seeking interested
parties who live within the Boardman City Limits or in the 97818 Zip Code. The position will be
appointed at the April 2024 city council meeting with the first planning commission meeting
scheduled for April 17th, 2024. The term for this position would end on December 31, 2024.

The Planning Commission is comprised of seven members appointed by the city council and is a
permanent advisory body to the council on matters related to planning and development. The
commission holds monthly public meetings to consider land use and zoning matters presented
by staff, such as plan amendments, zone changes, conditional use permits, variances, and
tentative subdivision projects. Meetings are generally the third Wednesday of each month at
7pm at Boardman City Hall and are open to the public. More information about the planning
commission can be found at: http://cityofboardman.com/community-development.

Interested parties should send a letter of interest before March 28, 2024, to Planning Official
Carla McLane at mclanec [at] cityofboardman.com or via mail to: Boardman City Hall, P.O. Box
229, Boardman, Oregon 97818.
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